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CONCERNS : RECYCLING AT KARTING GENK 

April, 2023 

Dear all,  
 
Karting Genk has the obligation to collect all waste separately. This means that there will 
be some changes for teams and drivers. 
 

All waste must be taken home! 
 
Waste can only be left behind under the following conditions and after approval of Karting 
Genk staff : 

• All waste must be collected in transparent bags. Karting Genk has 
these available. 

• The waste must be collected separately in the tents in the following 
categories:  

o paper,  
o metal,  
o PMD, (plastic, metal and drink bottles and cans) 

 
o spray cans and oil bottles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Glass, metal and plastic bodyworks can be left behind in designated containers 
near the hangar 



 

 

• Tyres can be disposed in the container park as well. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We encourage teams to take the necessary precautions, such as separate garbage 
holders to ensure the proper sorting out of the waste. 
 
All teams are responsible for their  
allocated paddock space and they are  
accountable in case of doubt or problems. 
 
Teams will be charged if any left behind waste 
after the event proves to be from a certain team. 
 
If a team will be caught deliberately depositing their  
waste on the paddock space of another team, they  
will be penalized. 
 
We ask all teams to check their allocated space in the paddock before building up the 
awning. 
 
If there are any problems, questions or doubts, teams should contact a staff member of 
Karting Genk.  
 
 
 
 


